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Having mail in voting makes it possible for all to vote including the elderly, disabled, 

those that don’t have transportation, those that aren’t able to get time off of work and 

many others.  Switching to in person voting only would affect those groups of people I 

listed above and I think voting should be easily accessible to ALL!! 


